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From: A&M Portables
To: Loren Lucas
Subject: RE: Bid #WG18-39 - Annual Rental of Portable Toilets
Date: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 9:49:32 AM

YES we agree to a 12 month extension of the bid.
 
Thank you!
 

Amber Little
 

Office Manager
 

A&M Portables, Inc.
P.O. Box 308 Satsuma AL 36572
W: 251-679-0933 | F: 251-679-1930 | C: 251-654-6626
amports@bellsouth.net
 
 
 

From: Loren Lucas [mailto:Loren.Lucas@baldwincountyal.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 9:35 AM
To: A&M Portables <amports@bellsouth.net>
Subject: Bid #WG18-39 - Annual Rental of Portable Toilets
 
Ms. Little,
 
Bid #WG18-39 – Annual Rental of Portable Toilets for the Baldwin County Commission will be
expiring on November 20, 2020. The bid specifications included an option to renew the bid for an
additional twelve (12) months if the vendor agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original bid
award. Baldwin County would like to extend the bid for twelve (12) months. I have attached a copy
of the Award Listing for your review.
 
Please let me know if A & M Portables, Inc. agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same
prices and terms of the original bid award dated November 20, 2018.
 
Best regards,

 
Loren B. Lucas
Assistant Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Commission
(251) 580-2567
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